113年第一銀行第二次新進行員甄試試題及解答

www.exschool.com.tw www	一般行員A.B.C組 v.exschool.com.tw www.exscho	共同科目 I ol.com.tw	功名文教機構 英文
一、字彙【請依照句子	前後文意,選出最適當的	答案】	
(3)01. Rick could have sa	id something for his neighbor	on this matter, but he chose to	keep
(1)promise	(2)money	(3)silence	(4)habit
(1)02 I con't talk to you o	on the phone during the meeting	ag but I gan you instead	if you don't mind

(1)promise	(2)money	(3)silence	(4)nabit
(1)02. I can't talk to you on t	the phone during the meeting, b	out I can you instead if y	ou don't mind.
(1)text	(2)send	(3)dump	(4)hire
(4)03. The rope holding the	horse was getting, so it r	an away when hearing the gun	shots.
(1)crazy	(2)broad	(3)harsh	(4)loose
(2)04. There are many	on the roads in this area to slo	ow down the passing traffic.	
(1)seats	(2)bumps	(3)pools	(4)tales
(4)05. That man has a wife b	out he lied about it by checking	the box "single" in the s	tatus on the form.
(1)mental	(2)financial	(3)loyal	(4)marital
(2)06. The company doesn't	have enough to build mo	ore factories because it is in ser	rious debt.
(1)career	(2)capital	(3)casualty	(4)campaign
(3)07. Her paintings are	as the most important works	s of art in the 20th century.	
(1)taunted	(2)loathed	(3)reckoned	(4)censured
(2)08. New technology has r	made devices smaller and more	, so people can easily ca	rry them anywhere.
(1)heavy	(2)portable	(3)broken	(4)strong
(1)09. Before publishing any	scientific data, researchers mu	st ensure their findings are	and can be replicated.
(1)valid	(2)inconclusive	(3)outdated	(4)questionable
(4)10. A approach to	agriculture ensures that resourc	es are preserved for future gen	erations.
(1)short-term	(2)temporary	(3)fragile	(4)sustainable
(1)11. New farming techniques sources.	ues have been developed to	the irrigation process in are	as with limited water re-
(1)facilitate	(2)complicate	(3)hinder	(4)obstruct
(3)12. In marine biology, it i	is essential to the conserv	vation of endangered species al	pove other research topics.
(1)disrupt	(2)undermine	(3)prioritize	(4)acclimate
(3)13. It was very hot in the	room because the air condition	ing cooled the room.	
(1)chilly	(2)lively	(3)barely	(4)fashionably
(2)14. The animals w	ere examined at least twice dail	y for signs of clinical illness.	
(1)obedient	(2)experimental	(3)persuasive	(4)intensive
(4)15. The beautiful cloisters	s of the ancient abbey, one of the	ne oldest in Germany, are still i	n fair

P.1 www.exschool.com.tw

二、文法測驗【請在下列	各題中選出最適當的答案】		
(2)16. Remember all the	ne doors and windows or some	one may come in and steal things	
(1)lock	(2)to lock	(3)locking	(4)must lock
(1)17. The young man bought	a bankrupt online business Sr	paceman, was once rated an	nong S&P 500.
(1)which	(2)who	(3)he	(4)that
(2)18. Janet is leaving	Hong Kong tomorrow and she	will meet her boyfriend there the	day after.
(1)with	(2)for	(3)from	(4)to
(3)19 in Florida in 199	95 as small business, the comp	any has grown into a multination	al conglomerate.
(1)Found	(2)Founding	(3)Founded	(4)Finding
(4)20 it not for her hel	p, I would not be who I am no	DW.	
(1)If	(2)Should	(3)Had	(4)Were
(2)21. The sales forecast	improve next quarter if mar	ket conditions remain stable.	
(1)is	(2)may	(3)must	(4)to
(4)22. The final report usually	y by the accounting dep	artment before it is submitted to t	he board.
(1)review	(2)reviewing	(3)reviews	(4)is reviewed
(1)23 by the unexpect	ed market shift, the marketing	analyst called an emergency meet	ting to reassess the strategy
(1)Surprised		(2)Surprising	
(3)Surprise		(4)She was surprised	
	arrived, the team the en		
(1)completes	(2)completed	(3)had completed	(4)has completed
	their conversations out		
(1)to not take	(2)not to take	(3)to not taking	(4)not to taking
	bate on September 10 draw		
(1)great deal of	(2)great deal of	(3)lot of	(4)a lot of
(3)27. This mountain is lower	than of the surrounding	g hills.	
(1)that	(2)it	(3)those	(4)these
(1)28. Cooking should be a _	balanced reflection of all	the good things of the earth.	
(1)carefully	(2)careful	(3)careness	(4)care
(3)29. At present the parcel _	from Taiwan and still has	sn't arrived in Singapore yet.	
(1)ships	(2)shipped	(3) is being shipped	(4) was being shipped
(2)30. Hardly these wo		Arion himself stood before them	
(1)they had spoken	(2)had they spoken	(3)they speak	(4)do they speak

(3)evaluation

(1)suggestion

(2)objection

三、克漏字測驗【請依照段落上下文意,選出最適當的答案】

P.2 www.exschool.com.tw

(4)preservation

(1)bader (2)more bad (3)worse (4)worst

(1)29.Can you tell me why the police when you were robbed?

(1) you didn't call (2) didn't you call (3) not you called (4) not called

(3)30. With , James was mistaken as the killer of a dead woman.

(1)a knife helding in his hand (2)his hand held a knife (3)a knife held in his hand (4)his hand holds a knife

三、克漏字測驗【請依照段落上下文意,選出最適當的答案】

第一篇:

Off the coast of Japan, some women in their eighties search underseas for abalone. These <u>31</u> are called the ama, the women of the sea. They hunt the same way it has been done for thousands of years. They dive without oxygen tanks, so they must be able to <u>32</u> for a long time. They don't wear wet suits; more divers are women because they usually have more <u>33</u> to better protect their bodies from the cold. Seeing their job as an honor to maintain the unique tradition, the ama are <u>34</u> of their work and most of them have been diving for over 50 years! The abalone they harvest <u>35</u>, so the ama can make lots of money in diving season.

(4)31. (1)smart creatures	(2)energetic youths	(3)brave pilots	(4)senior females
(3)32. (1)leave their home	(2)sacrifice their life	(3)hold their breath	(4)shut their eyes
(2)33. (1)freedom	(2)fat	(3)nerves	(4)clothes
(1)34. (1)proud	(2)afraid	(3)shy	(4)tired
(3)35. (1)die very soon	(2)escape quite easily	(3)earn top dollars	(4)decrease every year

第二篇:

The rise of AI deepfakes has created both excitement and concern. These AI-generated videos can make it look like someone is saying or doing things they never 36 did. It is estimated that by 2030 deepfakes will become a serious 37 to trust and security. If companies had invested in better detection software earlier, deepfakes 38 so common today. Developers must work 39 to create tools that can detect these fakes quickly. Many experts agree that AI will continue to play a 40 role in our lives. Its ethical use is crucial for the future

(3)36. (1)relatively	(2)fairly	(3)actually	(4)secretly
(2)37. (1)base	(2)threat	(3)stake	(4)halt
(4)38. (1)would have been	(2)wouldn't be	(3)won't be	(4)wouldn't have been
(2)39. (1)barely	(2)thoroughly	(3) suddenly	(4)hardly
(1)40. (1)major	(2)partial	(3)common	(4)fast

四、閱讀測驗【請依照段落上下文意,選出最適當的答案】

第一篇:

In many professional sports games across the United States, players, coaches and referees are not the only people on camera. Every fan is of interest to security officials, who would use tiny, hard-to-see cameras to capture a shot of each person who passes through the stadium gates. The organizers of any huge athletic event have to anticipate trouble and try to stop it before it starts.

Security officials hope to do so by using machines that recognize faces. Each face seen by the gate-mounted cameras is compared to the data in local and federal law-enforcement computer systems. The data includes photos of people previously arrested for stealing, causing fights, and other illegal activities. If a fan's picture matched one in the database,

P.3 www.exschool.com.tw

security officials could closely monitor him or her and perhaps even make an arrest.

Not everyone thinks this kind of surveillance is a good thing. It has stirred some controversy about possible threats to the privacy rights of individuals. People being captured on camera are not told their pictures are being taken. In addition, the technology has not been proven to be reliable. What if the system points out an innocent person as a criminal by mistake?

Security officials say the face-recognition system's great benefits justify any small inconvenience. Banks, shopping malls, and government buildings are already equipped with security cameras, and no one has a problem with that. Why complain about the system used at sports events? One big difference is that it involves "biometric" technology. It analyzes physical traits to establish a person's identity, records the images, and instantly recognizes the people wherever they go.

Instead of humans analyzing a video to see who was depicted, machines do the identifying. Advocates of biometric systems say this makes the system more scientific. Computers can compare exact measurements of facial features in order to avoid mistakes. Opponents of such systems object. They argue that machines are easily fooled by such simple devices as hats, glasses, makeup, or new hairstyles. Humans are a lot better at recognizing individuals, they say, than computer systems are.

- (3)41. What is the primary reason for using facial recognition technology at sports events?
 - (1)To help locate lost spectators in large stadiums.
 - (2)To analyze crowd behavior for commercial purposes.
 - (3)To identify potential troublemakers for venue security.
 - (4)To keep track of the attendance of ticket holders.
- (1)42. What concern do critics have about using facial recognition at sports venues?
 - (1)It could falsely identify innocent people as criminals.
 - (2) Human employees would lose their jobs as security personnel.
 - (3)It may increase the cost of tickets for spectators.
 - (4)People would worry about how they look on camera.
- (1)43. How do supporters justify the use of biometric surveillance at sports events?
 - (1)It is already adopted in other places without issues.
 - (2)It helps sports teams understand fan demographics.
 - (3)It allows for faster ticketing and entry into events.
 - (4)It provides more accurate data about the event attendees.
- (4)44. What is one of the limitations opponents of biometric systems argue about?
 - (1) Those systems can't work well when used in large crowds with similar skin colors.
 - (2)Poor lighting conditions would compromise the effectiveness of face matching.
 - (3) Computers may be hacked or be out of function when losing electric power.
 - (4) Machines are easily deceived by changes in a person's appearance or wears.
- (2)45. What do proponents of biometric systems claim is an advantage over humans?
 - (1) Computers take much shorter time in screening large amounts of video footage.
 - (2) Computers are more precise in matching facial traits, reducing human error.
 - (3) Computers can detect and analyze people's emotions better than humans.

(4) Computers can store data about people's faces in large quantity and for very long time.

第二篇:

Since the 1970s, meditation and other stress-reduction techniques have been studied as possible treatments for depression and anxiety. One such practice, yoga, has received less attention in the medical literature, though it has become increasingly popular in recent decades. One national survey estimated, for example, that about 7.5% of U.S. adults had tried yoga at least once, and that nearly 4% practiced yoga in the previous year.

Yoga classes can vary from gentle and accommodating to strenuous and challenging; the choice of style tends to be based on physical ability and personal preference. Hatha yoga, the most common type of yoga practiced in the United States, combines three elements: physical poses, controlled breathing, and a short period of deep relaxation or meditation. Available reviews of a wide range of yoga practices suggest they can reduce the impact of exaggerated stress responses and may be helpful for both anxiety and depression. In this respect, yoga functions like other self-soothing techniques, such as meditation, relaxation, exercise, or even socializing with friends. By reducing perceived stress and anxiety, yoga appears to moderate stress response systems. This, in turn, decreases physiological arousal—for example, reducing the heart rate, lowering blood pressure, and easing respiration. There is also evidence that yoga practices help increase heart rate variability, an indicator of the body's ability to respond to stress more flexibly.

Although many forms of yoga practice are safe, some are strenuous and may not be appropriate for everyone. In particular, elderly patients or those with mobility problems may want to check first with a clinician before choosing yoga as a treatment option. But for many patients dealing with depression, anxiety, or stress, yoga may be a very appealing way to better manage symptoms. Indeed, the scientific study of yoga demonstrates that mental and physical health are not just closely related, but are essentially equivalent. The evidence is growing that yoga practice is a relatively low-risk, high-yield approach to improving overall health.

- (3)46. What is the passage mainly about?
 - (1) The origin of yoga.
 - (2) Why yoga is popular in the U.S.
 - (3) The benefits of yoga.
 - (4) What forms of yoga training are available in the U.S.
- (4)47. Which of the following is **NOT** included in the most common type of yoga in the U.S.?

(1)Physical poses

(2)Meditation

(3)Controlled breathing

(4)Mental diagnosis

- (1)48. Which of the following is true?
 - (1) Yoga can provide similar benefits to exercising and socializing with friends.
 - (2) Yoga can improve mental health, but not physical health.
 - (3) Yoga has been widely studied by medical researchers since the 1970s.
 - (4) Yoga relaxes people and is therefore suitable for everyone.
- (3)49. Which question is answered by the passage?
 - (1) What forms of yoga practice are the best for children?
 - (2) When did people start practicing yoga?
 - (3) How does yoga benefit mental health?
 - (4) How dopeople choose the right yoga instructor?
- (4)50. Where does the author mention something people need to pay attention to before practicing yoga?

P.5 www.exschool.com.tw

- (1) The first paragraph.
- (2) The end of the second paragraph.
- (3) The first and third paragraphs.
- (4).The third parag

P.6 www.exschool.com.tw